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Final Assembly 
for Term 3 
Congratulations to all 
students who received 
awards at our assembly 
on Monday. We were 
also treated to a teaser 
for James and the Giant 
Peach by the Najanuga 
class: “I’m a Little 
Seagull” as well as the 
Barranguba class band 
performing “You Can 
Count on Me”.  
K12 gave us a live 
presentation of the 
video they made for 
“Get Ready Weekend” 
too.  
Rehearsals 
Our rehearsal at the 
Tilba Small Hall on 
Monday went very well 
and we were able to 
work on stage 
movement and sound. 
Lunch in the playground    

was fun too! 

We had our new basketball 
rings installed this week. 
We have two at different 
heights for junior and senior 
students. They have been 
very popular and well used 
this week! 
Have a safe and relaxing 
term break and we look 
forward to seeing 
everyone back for James 
and the Giant Peach! 
Tania Hextell 

Term 3, 2022 

 
Kitchen Garden is on every 

Friday.  
Don’t forget to bring your 

gold coin donations! 
October 
Monday 10th  

First day of Term 4 
James and the Giant Peach 
Dress Rehearsal (Tilba Hall) 
Tuesday 11th 
Matinee and evening 
Performances 
Wednesday 12th 
Evening performance 
 
Wednesday 19th 
State Athletics 
Tinkabell, Zac, George and 
Nash. 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
 
Central Tilba School 
 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

Website: https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

Central Tilba School 
Book Fair from 

October 17th – 25th 

Have 
you 

bought 
your 

tickets? 

mailto:centrtilba-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au
https://centrtilba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://centrtilba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 
 
 

Where there is mess, 
there has been fun! 

Egg and Bacon rolls followed by 
delicious ice-cream sandwiches 
were on the menu this week. 

What an adventure we had in Sydney 
competing in the State KO Soccer Finals! 
We lost our first game to Iona. It was 

extremely close and an equal contest of skill 
and ability. 

We then played Blackwood, going into extra 
time with 2 goals each on the final whistle.  
With equal corner counts, it was declared 

that we shared 3rd place. 
Congratulations Team Tilba! 

Nash also received his 
medal for Eurobodalla 

Athletics Runner-Up Senior 
Boy Champion. 

 

We will continue 
to add to our 
scrap books of 
the Queen next 

term. 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

We sat in the howling wind and wrote poems 
inspired by our natural surroundings. We entered 
some of them in a competition run by Red Room 
Poetry and the Australian Botanic Gardens. For 
every nature poem received, a tree is planted to 
create a ‘poem forest’ for future generations. 

Year 2 proudly published 
their own poems in Word 
documents.  

We were 
excited to 
find that our 
very special 
endangered 
Warty Zieria  
is not only 
flourishing 
but is 
covered in 
tiny white 
flowers.  

Our Warty Zieria is flowering!  

While the soccer team was 
away in Sydney, the rest of 
us took over the back seat! 

Happy holidays everyone, 
see you next term x 



 
 

Tuesday 11th October    12.30 & 5.30 
Wednesday 12th October       5.30 
Tickets $5 through POP or send cash 
to school.  
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